
 

 

 

Final NCRC NAHRO Report to the NAHRO Board of Governors 

Saturday, October 28th, 1:45 pm to 5:00 pm 

 

Our incoming leadership (lead by Larry Williams, NCRC President and Jennifer Keogh, NCRC SVP) and I 

met for a transition meeting this past week to share information and ideas for the turn over which will 

take place following this meeting. The incoming leadership team includes both a second term secretary 

as well as a second term treasurer and our RSO has completed a full year and is well on her way to 

understanding the processes and goals of the organization. I’m excited for the enthusiasm that has been 

created and the momentum that is moving us forward to be a better partner in our 8 states.  

Over the past 2 years, this group has worked very hard to truly evaluate where we are as an 

organization and how to be more “Relevant in the Region”. We have made this our focus and we have 

taken many steps that have had impact quickly and will provide for even more over time. I am so proud 

of the accomplishments we’ve made and am very excited for the future changes that will continue to 

infuse NCRC NAHRO with passion and collaborations.  

In addition, we’ve been educating the membership within our 8 states to understand the differences 

between the focus and purposes of all three levels (National, Regional and State Chapters) of NAHRO. 

We’ve created a session that has been done at some of our state conferences that defines the three, 

reviews the websites and explains the importance of supporting each level. We’ve gotten great 

response and hope to continue to do it at the state and regional conferences in the future.   

Thank you for your support as the NCRC NAHRO President! 

It has been my pleasure to serve, 

DeeAnna Peterson 

NCRC President 

   

 

 

 


